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YOUR FEEDBACK NEEDED! 
SURVEY ON OUTDOOR 

RECREATION IN COUNTY

GET ALL THE DETAILS ON PAGE 2 >>
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Take the Baldwin County Community Survey on 
Outdoor Recreation, Multi-use Paths, and Safety

Baldwin County would like to hear your thoughts on shared use or multi-use paths in 
neighborhoods in our community! Please complete our survey by December 18, 2023 to 
have your voice heard. Click this link to take the online survey. 

Please see the following information regarding the benefits of multi-use, or shared paths, 
from the Center for Disease Control. Shared use paths provide desirable space for 
physical activity, which in turn can reduce medical costs and prevent or decrease some 
types of chronic illnesses. Shared use paths can also provide mental health benefits by 
providing a place to exercise, which has been linked to decreasing mental health conditions 
such as depression and anxiety. The Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
recommends 150 minutes of medium intensity exercise per week as regular physical 
activity. Based on data from the CDC, inactive individuals (exercising for less than ten 
minutes weekly) spend an estimated $1,313 more on average in annual health care 
expenditures as compared to an active individual (exercising for 150+ minutes weekly). 
Shared use paths play an important role in providing an accessible route for people to walk, 
run, and bike, and offer a safe location for the elderly and disabled to exercise as well. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BOCcommunitysurvey
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UGA Extension Office to Offer Budgeting 101 
Class on December 14th

This budgeting 101 class is free to the public and is open to anyone 18 years or older! Class 
will be held on December 14th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. at the Baldwin County UGA Extension 
Office at 311 A Linda Drive, Milledgeville, GA 31061. Please call 478-445-4394 to register. 
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The court system will soon have 
Courtroom Two back in service. Work 
should be completed by Christmas. 

In 2024, the Baldwin County court 
system will be operating optimally 
with the renovated courtrooms, new 
courtrooms and multipurpose rooms.

Courthouse Renovations Expected to be 
Complete by Christmas 

Financial Literacy 
Series for 4th-12th 

Graders
The Baldwin County UGA Extension 
Office in is hosting a free financial 
literacy series, “Your Money Your 
Future”, for any 4th-12th grade 
student throughout the month of 
January! 

The courses will be held on January 
3rd, 10th, 24th and 31st at 311 A Linda 
Drive, Milledgeville, GA 31061. 

Please call the Extension Office at 
478-445-4394 to sign up by December 
21st. 


